[image: image1.wmf]


















MEMORANDUM








TO:		AAA Directors          NOTICE #  042809-1-I-CFAL





FROM:	E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D., Secretary





DATE:	April 28, 2009





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction:  Posting of Senior Employment Information








The purpose of this notice is to encourage Area Agencies to help improve employment services for older job seekers.  To that end, the Department of Elder Affairs, Workforce Florida, Inc., and the Florida Agency for Workforce Innovation strongly encourage all members of the aging network and workforce community to display both the Employ Florida Marketplace and the Senior Community Service Employment Program (SCSEP) links on their home page.  Both sites contain information designed to assist job seekers in finding employment and/or training opportunities that may help ensure economic independence and security.  Adding these links also furthers the mission of a policy grant Florida received from the National Governors Association.





The Senior Community Service Employment Program (SCSEP) link:


� HYPERLINK "http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us/english/senioremp_scsep.php" ��http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us/english/senioremp_scsep.php�.





The Employ Florida Marketplace web link:


� HYPERLINK "https://www.employflorida.com/" ��https://www.employflorida.com/�.





The Department looks forward to your participation in this initiative.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call JoAnn Williams at 850-414-2065 or email her at � HYPERLINK "mailto:williamsja@elderaffairs.org" ��williamsja@elderaffairs.org�.





Thank you for your cooperation.
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Charlie Crist


GOVERNOR





E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D.


SECRETARY
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